
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Philomath Community Services formally invites you to become a valuable sponsor for 
our upcoming fundraiser to Celebrate 50 Years of Service, on August 7th, 2025 at 
5:00 pm at Cardwell Hill Winery. There will be a BBQ dinner served by Oregon BBQ, 
live auction, silent auction and live Celtic music. This event aims to raise vital funds and 
awareness for our mission to tackle hunger in our community, especially as we are 
seeing funds cut at both State and Federal levels. 
 
PCS provides locally based programs to meet the basic needs of the people of West 
Benton County and the surrounding region to sustain healthy, resilient individuals, 
families and communities. We presently have five programs that provide food, garden 
education, clothing, select daily living items, and seasonal gift baskets to those local 
individuals and families who need these services the most. PCS is a volunteer-based 
organization that is a truly “neighbor helping neighbor” group of people who want to lend 
a hand to local community members. We need approximately 500,000 pounds annually 
of food, clothing, hygiene items to come through our doors to adequately assist 
hundreds of households in our community. We have well over 100 volunteers and put in 
an average of 19,000 volunteer hours annually.   
 
Your sponsorship will help further the success of the event and give you and/or your 
business the opportunity to demonstrate your support for the continual need in our 
community. All proceeds from this event will directly impact our ability to provide food, 
daily basic needs, clothing to families and support in a crisis situation. With your 
sponsorship we can continue to help families in their times of need by addressing food 
insecurity, Hygiene, and providing families with clothing including diapers. In-kind 
donations are also appreciated and can include items for our silent auction. 
 
Please see the detailed sponsorship proposal attached, we look forward to working with 
you and if there are any questions please reach out. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Philomath Community Service  
Board of Directors 

 


